
 

 

 

Corporate Capital Strategy 

Report of the Overview and Scrutiny Board – January 2014 

 

At its meeting on 29 January 2014, the Overview and Scrutiny Board considered the 

draft Corporate Capital Strategy and asked a range of questions of the Mayor and 

officers. 

The Overview and Scrutiny Board recommend to the Council that the 
Corporate Capital Strategy be amended to highlight the opportunities 
available for releasing Council-owned land for affordable housing (to be 
provided by registered social landlands). 

 


